
From: Kester, Tony 
To: Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 2/25/2013 3:07:04 PM
Subject: FW: ALZ Appointment Letter-SC Home Care and Hospice representative 

Attachments: LNunn resume 10 12.pdf
SCHCA Alzheimer Resource Center Nomination Letter.pdf 
ARCC letter re Advisory Council.pdf

From: Tim Rogers [mailto:timrogers@homeandhospicecare.org]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 2:41 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: 'Heather Jones'
Subject: FW: ALZ Appointment Letter-SC Home Care and Hospice representative 

Mr. Kester:

As you requested of the South Carolina Home Care and Hospice Association, I am submitting the
name and resume of our preferred ARCC representative -  Leigh Nunn, BS, RN. Your original letter 
and info on Leigh Nunn who lives and works in Columbia is attached.

Thank you very much

Cordially,

Timothy R. "Tim" Rogers, CEO
Association for Home & Hospice Care of North Carolina 
South Carolina Home Care and Hospice Association 
3101 Industrial Drive, Ste 204
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609

919-848-3450 w
919-961-3555 c
Twitter -  @NCHomeCareTim
Board Member -National Council on Medicaid Home Care 
Member- NAHC Forum of States and NHPCO Council of States

www.homeandhospicecare.org
www.savehomecareandhospice.com

♦save the date ♦
Stay Connected W ith  AHHC

AHHC Annual Conference & Expo * April 29 - May 1, 2013
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Sheraton Imperial Hotel & Convention Center 
Raleigh/Durham, NC

Confidentiality Note
This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information, including health information, that 
is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or 
the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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From: Ellen Anderson [mailto:ellenanderson@homeandhospicecare.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:44 PM
To: 'Heather Jones'; Tim Rogers
Subject: RE: ALZ Appointment Letter
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February 20. 201.'

Tony Kester. Director
OfUce of (he Lieutenant Governor
Office oil Aging
1301 Gervais Street. Suite .'50 
Columbia. South Carolina 29201

Dear Director Kester:

Thank you tor your letter regarding the Advisory Council for the Alzheimer's 
Resource Coordination Center. The South Carolina Home Cure & Hospice 
Association is pleased to support this e ffo rt We would like to submit the 
nomination o f Ms. Leigh Nunn for yotn consideration. Ms. Ntinu serves as a 
member o f Board o f Directors. She is a registered nurse and has worked in a 
number o f capacities in home care and hospice. She currently serves as a regional 
aduiinistratci] with Medical Services o f America for South Carolina and Georgia, A 
copy o f hei resume is enclosed. Please feel free to contact me directly at 
tinnoaersi^f honieaiidhospiceeare.org i f  I can provide any additional information or 
assistance.

Timothy R. Rogers, CFG

Enclosure
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